
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject:  Date: 17.6 22 

 

 
Good afternoon,  

 

A huge well done to Class 4!  We have completed our times table test and most children will agree it 

was not as bad as they thought it would be.  This is largely down to being well prepared. We practise 

our tables nearly every day in class; we say them by rote, we sing them, we look at pattern and we 

practise them regularly, but without your help and support at home too, they can soon be forgotten. 

So a massive thank you from me for all your support. Keep practising them, especially over the 

summer holiday and most of the class will know them forever. 

 

Curriculum:  

We are enjoying our new topic and have learned about the different oceans and seas around the 

world. In IT we have researched facts about the oceans to include in our stories.  We have had fun 

singing Blackbird by the Beatles in music and have learned the meaning behind the song.  

 

English: Our stories are well under way. Today we looked at sensational story starters, to engage the 

reader from the beginning, hoping they will ask questions and want to read on to find out more. 

 

Maths: In maths we have added, subtracted, compared and ordered money. Next week, we shall look 

at giving change and using the 4 operations to solve money number problems. 

 
PE will be indoors on MONDAY and outdoors on WEDNESDAY. Please send appropriate kit, shorts/leggings and 

a tee-shirt for indoor and separate warm clothes for outdoors (hat and gloves on very cold days). 

 
HOMEWORK:   

For a special treat, following the times table test, I have not set any homework for this week. 

Enjoy the weather and have fun outdoors, I believe it may be sunnier in the South! 

   

Other work to be completed in their homework book. 

 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:     

 


